VANCOUVER, BRITISH COLUMBIA--(Marketwired - Jun 16, 2015) - Anfield Nickel Corp. ("Anfield") (TSX VENTURE:ANF)
announces that it has received the second payment of US$ 3 million relating to the previously concluded sale of Mayaniquel
S.A. to Cunico Resources N.V., as originally announced on June 17, 2014. The funds will be used to repay debt and for general
corporate purposes.
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Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the TSX
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this news release.
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